Dear Sirs,

This is a message from Dr and Mrs L.Thorne of 43 Aberdare Gardens,London,NW63AL.

We completely agree with Janine Sachs,Save Swiss Cottage,recent letter to the Ham and High with respect
of the above planning application.

We usc this area a lot due to the Tube,Market,Doctors Surgery and the Library.

If this plan goes ahead,there should be the minimum amount of disruption.

Therefor there should be no potential for any hiatus for what ever reason.Any slack planning control should
be avoided.No local person would want to give the Developer the chance to suddenly stop, leaving a
unfinished project,so that the area is not quickly "up and running".Obviously they will state that this not
going to happen but who knows the future.Hard headed planning control will ensure it does not.



